BASALT EDUCATION

FOUNDATTION

September 4, 2018

Chiara Del Piccolo Memorial Scholarship Fund

Contributions can be made in memory of Chiara by sending a check to

Basalt Education Foundation designated to her fund.

Please make checks payable to: "Basalt Education Foundation"
Designation noted in Memo: "Chiara Del Piccolo Memorial Scholarship Fund"
Please mail your check to: Basalt Education Foundation

PO Box 1278

Basalt, CO 81621

The Del Piccolo Family and Basalt Education Foundation THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT in
Memory of Chiara Del Piccolo.
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